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Dear Dr. Bentley, 

Here at Christian University of Southern Indiana we would like to provide a small token of our 

appreciation and gratitude for the life's work that you have accomplished.  

Christian University of Southern Indiana would like to honor you by conferring upon you an 

Honorary Doctorate of Humane Letters (Litterarum humanarum doctor; D.H.L honoris causa) for 

your life’s work, community service and your outstanding achievements and accomplishments. 

It has been recommended by the Board of Regents, the President and the Faculty and Staff of 

Christian University of Southern Indiana that we present you with this honor. 

Congratulations Dr. Bentley your work has not been in vain, but fruitful. This is an honor well 
deserved for your faithful service.  

 

May God continue to bless and keep you focused upon this work! 

 

Dr. Andrew Watkins Sr. 

President and Chancellor 

Christian University of Southern Indiana 

 

 


